
 

Dear parents and carers, 

  

The festive period is here and what better gift to give than the gift of time, so it's time to 

work together and get creative! 

  

Your children have been learning all about the nativity and the importance of the 

Christmas story around this time of year and I am challenging you to create a nativity 

scene.  You could use items around the house, think outside the box or even use a shoe 

box. The possibilities for this creative challenge are endless. If you wish to take part, 

bring your creations into school on Friday 22nd December for the chance to win prizes.  

  

Here are some examples: 

  

     

You blew me away with your egg competition entries so I cannot wait to see your 

creations.  

  

Miss Beaumont  
Sent via 
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